
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

Procurement professionals, 

Please review this Procurement Information Memorandum relating to ratification agreements, effective 
Aug. 1. This PIM can also be located in the Purchasing Reference Guide. 

You may also review form CP 131, available in the CP Library. 

To prepare for this change, we will address the new ratification process during the "CP Listens" session 
on July 24, and we will discuss this change more in-depth during CP Office Hours on July 10. A recording 
of the Office Hours session will be available in Workday@OK as a training resource. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMProcessingRatifications.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide.html
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/OMESFormCP131.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/cp-library-of-forms-and-reports/cp-library.html
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